
Neighborhood Pathways Program 
Status of Projects 

 
 
• The Puget Street, NE, pathway connects Miller Avenue to Jasper Avenue. The project is on 

hold until the spring, while the neighborhood refines project details with nearby 
residents. Trees within the right-of-way were trimmed and dead trees removed. An 
adjacent property owner cleared blackberries in the area.  

 
• The Woodard Avenue, NW, pathway connects Rogers Street to West Bay Drive. The 

project has been designed, stormwater improvements have been built, and a contractor 
has been hired by the neighborhood. The project is on hold over the winter to prevent 
erosion. 

 
• The Scammell Avenue, NW, pathway connects Milroy Street to Cushing Street. The project 

requires a pedestrian easement, which staff is pursuing.  
 
• The 16th Avenue, SE, pathway connects the 16th Avenue area to the Olympia Woodland 

Trail. The alignment of the pathway is being explored and will continue to be discussed 
with the neighborhood. 

 


